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Conversion of St. Paul, Niedersaechsisches Landesmuseum, Hannover, Germany 

 

Newsletter 21st JANUARY 2024 
 

21 JANUARY: 

THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME (PMB p130) 
 

Wednesday: St Francis de Sales, Bishop and Theologian 

Thursday: THE CONVERSION OF ST PAUL THE APOSTLE 

Friday: St Timothy and St Titus, bishops 

Saturday: St Angela Merici, foundress of the Ursuline sisters. 

 

MASS 
Monday to Friday: 8.00am 

Saturday: 10.00am, Vigil Mass 6.30pm 

Sunday: 10.00am, 11.00am, 12.15pm, 6.30pm 

 

Confessions: Saturday 5.30pm to 6.00pm 

Morning Prayer: Monday to Friday 7.45am 

Saturday 9.45am   Sunday 9.30am 

Donations to the Parish can be made via HSBC: 

Sort code: 40-05-20, Account no: 91094386  

Account name: WRCDT Holy Redeemer Church Chelsea. 

The Presbytery – 7 Cheyne Row, London SW3 5HS 

Parish Priest – Canon Paschal Ryan 

020 7352 0777 x3  email: paschalryan@rcdow.org.uk 

Parish Administrator – Andrew Bebko 

Tuesday, Thursday, Friday 9.30am – 2.00pm 

020 7352 0777 x2  email: chelsea2@rcdow.org.uk 

 

 
You can use this code to make a donation to 

Holy Redeemer Church 
 

THIS PARISH IS PART OF THE WESTMINSTER ROMAN CATHOLIC DIOCESETRUST, 

CHARITY No. 23369 
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A DAY WITH MARY 

Saturday 3 February at Holy Apostles Church, Winchester Street, Pimlico 

SW1V 4LY, 9.30am to 5.00pm. Mass, Rosary, Procession of Our Lady, 

Eucharistic Adoration and Benediction. Preachers Fr Chinedu Udo and Fr 

Stewart Foster. For DWM details see adaywithmary.org. 

 
WHITE FLOWER APPEAL 2024 

Thank you for your donations to last week’s appeal on behalf of SPUC 

(Society for the Protection of Unborn Children). If you missed the 

collection and would like to make a donation or find out about the valuable 

work of SPUC see spuc.org.uk. 

 

CRIB DONATIONS 

Your donations at the Crib will be passed on to the Westminster Catholic 

Children’s Society, which works with disadvantaged families in London 

and Hertfordshire. Alternatively, you can donate at their website 

cathchild.org.uk/crib. 

 

WESTMINSTER DIOCESE YEARBOOK 

The 2024 edition of the Westminster Diocese Yearbook, which provides 

information about the diocese, as well as listing all the Catholic priests, 

parishes, schools and societies in this diocese, is now available: price £5. 

 

AFTER MASS 

On Sundays, refreshments are available downstairs in the Monckton Room 

after the 10.00am Mass and 11.00am Mass.  Please do come along and say 

hello. 

 

KNOCK PILGRIMAGE 

Escorted Tour to Knock and Co. Mayo, 10 March.  £899.00 per person.  

Price includes flight, 10kg hold luggage, 5 nights in four-star Castlecourt 

Hotel, Westport with Dinner, Bed and Breakfast. Lunch on three days.  All 

entertainment, excursions and transport included.  Visit Knock, Galway 

City, Kylemore Abbey, Croagh Patrick, and Ashford Castle. Single 

supplement on Enquiry.  Contact Patricia or Natali on 01268 762 278 or 

07740 175557 or email knockpilgrimages@gmail.com. 

 

 

MARY’S MEALS  –  DOUBLE THE LOVE 

Until 31 January, every donation to the Mary’s Meals Double The Love 

appeal will be matched, up to £1.1 million. Mary’s Meals is an amazing 

charity which each school day feeds over two million children! The Mary’s 

Meals campaign began in 2002, and the charity is named in honour of 

Mary, the mother of Jesus, who brought up her own child in poverty. 

Today it is active in 18 countries. Take look at their website, 

marysmeals.org.uk. 

 

FOOD DONATIONS 

People in this neighbourhood need our support. Tins and unopened packets 

of food can be left in the box at the back of the church, to be distributed to 

through the SVP or the Food Bank at St Luke’s Church. Check your 

donation is not past its Best Before Date. 

 

CHORISTER OPPORTUNIYIES FOR BOYS IN YEARS 2, 3 or 4 

Every September Westminster Cathedral Choir School welcomes up to six 

young boys with musical potential to be choristers at the Cathedral. For 

choristers means-tested bursaries are available for up to 100% of fees. As 

parents may find the idea of a choir school rather mystifying, there are a 

couple of upcoming Zoom sessions in which they can find out more. For 

more information, see poster in the porch or have a look at 

choirschool.com. 

 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY 

Each Sunday, the Children’s Liturgy group meets at 10.00am, downstairs 

in the Monckton Room. Parents are welcome to bring their children who 

can benefit from hearing the Gospel addressed to them. 

 

ORDER OF MALTA PILGRIMAGE TO LOURDES 

3 – 9 May 

Places are available for assisted pilgrims with the 2024 Order of Malta Lourdes 

Pilgrimage, 3 - 9 May. Cared for by volunteers and a qualified medical team, 

their Hospital-style accommodation is in shared, single-sex rooms in the 

Accueil. Departure and return from Stansted. Cost: £500 per person (financial 

assistance available in appropriate cases) Contact Duncan McKechnie: 07990 

594441 or hospitalpilgrims.secretary@orderofmalta.org.uk. 

https://www.adaywithmary.org/
https://www.spuc.org.uk/
https://www.cathchild.org.uk/crib/
mailto:knockpilgrimages@gmail.com
https://www.marysmeals.org.uk/
https://choirschool.com/
mailto:hospitalpilgrims.secretary@orderofmalta.org.uk

